
 

 

This Week’s Highlights 

 We have had a busy week getting to know all of our new 
friends in the Nursery and finding out what toys and 
activities we can do. 

 Year 1 have had lots of fun this week completing pirate 
themed activities, we topped it all off with an excellent pirate 
party today.  

 Year 2 have enjoyed beginning to learn about our ‘wonderful 
world’ and sharing stories about other countries their 
relatives live in and places they have visited on holiday 

 Year 4 have settled in really well and have enjoyed starting 
their new science topic on electricity. Mrs Onyett’s class also 
enjoyed their first swimming lesson of the year whilstY4EK 
started their dance lessons.  

 On Tuesday, Year 5 had a wonderful time playing on the 
‘Adventure Playground for Alex’. Although some children 
were a little afraid of heights, they all gave it a go! 

 Year 6 have worked so hard to complete their first 
assessments and have really enjoyed creating different 
models to help expand their knowledge of the water cycle.  

What’s Coming Up Next Week? 

 Year 5’s first lot of homework will be due in on Tuesday 17th 
September. We will also be continuing to work on our 
Romans and Space topics.  
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This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery - share Year 3- asset  
Reception - Year 4 – enchanted 
Year 1 – individual Year 5 - adamant 
Year 2 – island Year 6 - accumulation 

 
Problems of the Week 

For a chance to win a fabulous maths puzzle, complete one of the 
problems below and post the answer in the box in the foyer. Remember, 

you can write your answer on any paper, just remember to write your 
name on it. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

We demonstrated kindness this week: 

Year 1: Ty-James W, Lexie 
D, Maksymilian B, India B 
 

Year 4: Reggie O, Kayla 
H, Landon W, Amber H 
 

Year 2: Casey R, Thomas 
K, Grace F, Frankie B. 
 

Year 5: Curtis P, Isabella 
M, Kobe P, Lorelai B 

Year 3: Alan R, Isla H 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6: Jayden H, Lucie-
Lee B, Brandon L, Lilli B 

 

Sports News 

Netball will start Friday 20th September for Y5/Y6 girls (3.15pm – 

4.15pm) 

Thriller Dance Club will start on Tuesday 17th September for KS2 

and Thursday 19th  September for KS1 (3:15 – 4:30) 

Football Cubs will start on Tuesday 17th September for Y3/4  and 

Thursday 19th September for Y5/6 (3:15 – 4:15) 

Young Citizens 
KS1 - , LKS2-, UKS2- Lexi K 
Attendance Winners 
KS1 – Miss Ellis’ Class 97.8%            
LKS2 – Miss Calley’s and Mrs Onyett’s Class – 100% 
UKS2 – Miss Halligan’s Class – 98.9% 
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